
                                                   

 
Kentwood Preparatory School            
Graduation and Awards Ceremony 
2016 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
It is difficult to believe that the school year is coming to an end and that graduation is 
already approaching. We are looking forward to this final event of the school year and each 
student is expected to attend the ceremony, for which there is no charge.  
Just a few reminders regarding the ceremony: 
 

• The date is Sunday, May 22nd. 
• The ceremony begins promptly at 10:00 a.m. and we request that Graduates (5th, 8th, 

and 12th graders) arrive no later than 9:30 a.m. 
•  Students graduating will be directed to the cap and gown room. 
• Pictures will be taken of graduates right at 9:30, so please make sure they are on 

time. 
• Dress code for students: 
 
   Boys 

Long, pressed trousers 
Long sleeved pressed dress shirt 
Tie 
Dress shoes 
Socks 

  Girls 
   Appropriate dress OR 
   Appropriate skirt and shirt OR 
    Appropriate pants and shirt  
                                        Dress shoes 

• Address:  
             Marriott West Palm Beach 
                 1001 Okeechobee Boulevard, West Palm Beach, 33401 
                  Tel (561) 833-1234 
                  (I-95 to Okeechobee – go east – hotel on left side <north>) 
 



Seating notifications have been sent out to those who RSVP’d.   Parents who have not 
responded are welcome and encouraged to attend whereupon additional seating may be 
available.  
 
Parking details HAVE CHANGED.  Please be aware that you might have to get a ticket to park 
and get it validated before leaving.  These details have not been finalized by the hotel and we 
will let you know as soon as we do.  Thank you! 


